
Hello, 

 

My name is Jose Merino, I am a Veteran and small business operator. I 

ask that the committee to have a favorable vote for HB0409. Doing so 

would allow the opportunity for citizens with socio economic barriers 

to start a business and keep it in good standing without the worries of 

annual reports and fees for electronic filings.  

 

Thank you, 

Jose 


